
����������
�����������	�
��
�����


��
���������������������
�����������

��������	������������
��
�����
  

Weekdays 

 Wed � Fri | 8 a.m. �

����� ����
Schedule Varies. �

Consult bulletin or call rectory.�

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday   |   3:00 PM�4:00 p.m.�
Sunday   I   7:30�7:45 a.m.�

�
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Call the rectory to schedule �

an appointment.�

PARISH STAFF 

Monsignor William McGhee, Pastor�
Email: fatherbill@stasaints.org�

Deacon Gerry Bach�
Email: deacon1948@charter.net�

�
�

Deacon Jim Law�
Email: deaconjlaw@gmail.com�

�

Mary Zeveski, Business Manager�
Email: maryz@stasaints.org�

�

Kathy Bellmann, O8ce Assistant�
Email: staparish@stasaints.org�

�
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�������233�3813  |  �����233�3946�

staparish@stasaints.org�
www.stasaints.org�
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Cathedral School Campus (Preschool - 8th Grade) 
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29TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Dear Parish Family of St. Augustine, 

 

29th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME: Jesus came “not to be served, 

but to serve  and to give His Life for the ransom of many”.  By the 

grace of God, may we imitate Jesus’ unselfish love in our lives! 
 

PRO-LIFE:  In this month of October, may we continue to          

include in our daily prayers, especially the Rosary, and our        

daily sacrifices, that the Blessed Mother may intercede for        

our country to have greater respect for the gift of Human Life,       

especially the lives  of the unborn; and greater respect for the 

gift of Christian Marriage:  1 man, 1 woman, for life….MAY WE 

BE  A LIGHT OF CHRIST IN THE DARKNESS OF OUR TIMES. 
 

THANK YOU QMS: We appreciate the Sodality offering the      

special Rosary Devotion this past Saturday in church and 

“livestream” for others to join in prayer at home.  May we             

continue to make the Month of October the “Month of the          

Holy Rosary”. 

THANK YOU:  to Deacon Gerry and those who participated in the 

Ministry Renewal after Mass on Sunday Oct. 10th.  Another       

Renewal will be offered after 10:30 a.m. Mass on Sunday Nov. 

14th in church for the Cantors, EMOCS, Lectors and Servers that 

could not attend this past Sunday.    

 

GOD BLESS YOU!  Dorothy Ondercho is retiring from many years 

of being a Sacristan for our parish…May the Lord bless you      

Dorothy for your great love for our Lord in the Eucharist  and His 

people! 

 

WURSTMARKT:  is coming up November 7!! Bless all those who 

are “working behind the scenes” as well as those of you who are 

pre-ordering!   

 

May the Lord bless us all! 

 

Fr. Bill  

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 

This week is the end of the 1st quarter.  We have had a successful and healthy first quarter.   

 

Our Preschool, Pre-kindergarten, Kindergarten, and 1st grade are going pumpkin picking on Friday.  The students and staff are excited 

about getting out and having field trips again.  Please pray for good weather. 

 

Linda Hobbs  

Principal, Notre Dame Academy  

200 S. Second St.  Belleville, IL 62220 

618-233-6414 

NOTRE DAME ACADEMY NEWS 

The Parishes’ School of Religion meets on Sunday, October 17 but NOT ON Wednesday, October 20.  We will have a teachers’            

meeting that evening beginning at 6:00 P.M. 

 

The Parishes’ School of Religion has 125 students attending on either Sunday morning or Wednesday evening.  We appreciate the   

dedication of our teachers and their willingness to share their faith with our young people. 

 

Sister Theresa Markus, S.S.N.D. 

Sister Carol Markus, S.S.N.D. 

Co-coordinators of the Parishes’ School of Religion 

PARISHES’ SCHOOL OF RELIGION 

BLOOD DRIVE RESULTS 

We had a successful blood drive last week - THANK YOU 

ONE AND ALL.   We had 19 people show up and collected 17 

units of blood which will help 51 people!  A special shoutout 

to the person who gave a double,  and a grateful shoutout 

to Debbie Clover and Ed Friday for their wonderful  help. 

Our next drive will be January 10, 2022.   I would love to see 

tons of people that date.             

Susy Rafalowski 

To Father Bill and my church family, 

 I want to thank all of you for your thoughts, prayers, and cards    

during my stay at Memorial Care Center.  It made my stay there 

much more pleasant.  I especially want to thank my pew pals and 

BINGO buddies who have remembered me with cards, calls, and 

visits since I became unable to attend church and BINGO. I miss  

you all so much!              

  LaVerne Moll 



PRAYER & WORSHIP 

Adalyn H. 

Alexander D. 

Amy K. 

Ann & Ira 

Arland 

Ashley C. 

Aubrey C. 

Becky B. 

Becky S. 

Beth K. 

Bill A. 

Bill P. 

Bobby C. 

Brenda 

Brenda W. 

Brittany G. 

Carolyn 

Chris R. 

Chris S. 

Cindy C. 

C.J. 

Deacon Gerry 

Dennis G. 

Dennis H. 

Dennis S. 

Deztiny D-M. 

Elsie W. 

Fernando C. 

George V. 

Gina D. 

Gio F. 

Grace G. 

Hudyma Family 

Irwin Family 

Jan B. 

Janet K. 

Jean L. 

Jeffrey S. 

Jeanette S. 

Jeanine H. 

Jerry A. 

Jerry M.  

Jet D. 

Jim H. 

Jim W. M. 

JoAnn S. 

Joe T. 

Joy 

Juanita W. 

Julie M. 

Justin B. 

Karen W. 

Katie H. 

Kellin J. 

Kenny W. 

Khad-a L. 

Larry R. 

Larry S.N. 

Leontine R. 

Lila G. 

Lisa L. 

Lisa Z. 

Liz A. 

Lori M. 

Mark 

Mary B. 

Mary N. 

Mary S.  

Maureen R. 

McGee Family 

Michael Q. 

Mike B. 

Mike G. 

Natalie B. 

Nick 

Paden S. 

Pat W. 

Paul 

Peggy L. 

Peggy S. 

Ray A. 

Riley 

Rita M. 

Roe D. 

 Rose S. 

Rowan K. 

Ryan S. 

 S. Miller 

Sarah B. 

Sarah D. 

J  Schrage Family 

Shari C. 

Sheila M. 

Shirley B. 

Stephanie K. 

Steve B. 

Sue 

Sue C. 

Susan P. 

Teresa S. 

Terry G. 

Tim L. 

Tina 

Tom C. 

Tom G. 

Toporynski Family 

Tracy G. 

Vern R. 

Victor 

 

Please keep in your prayers, all who are ill, especially those listed below,   

their families and their  caregivers. 

To add names to the Prayer List, please contact Karen Goetz by phone at  618-789-1076 or by email at 

karen.goetz@rd.nestle.com .  Names will be published for 4 weeks unless we are notified to retain 

them longer. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR MEN AND WOMEN IN THE SERVICE: 

Adam 

Brian 

James B. 

DeAndre 

Jimmy C. 

Chaz F. 

Shawn M. 

Matt B. 

Derek B. 

Fr. Paul H. 

Jonathan P. 

Josh J. 

John K. 

Juno D. 

Connor F. 

Justin 

Jon V. 

Brett B. 

Nicholas 

Rebecca 

Robert 

Nathan S. 

Brian B. 

Matthew K. 

Jacob H. 

Katlyn K. 

Adam M. 

PARISH SUPPORT OCT. 4, 2021 

 

Sunday Envelopes  ............... 16,583.99 

Loose Collection ......................694.00 

Online Giving .......................... 1,261.00 

Total ................................. $ 18,538.99  

Building Fund .......................... 644.00  

Debt Reduction ........................ 170.00 

Candles ...................................... 72.00   

Food Pantry ................................. 20.00 

Poor ............................................ 40.00 

Family Faith Formation Ctr. ....... 158.00 

Guatemala Missions .................. 200.00 

World Missions ............................ 110.00 

Retired Diocesan Priests .............. 25.00 

Picnic Miscellaneous ...................189.60 

Memorials.................................... 50.00 

Total ................................... $ 20,217.59 

 

 

Thank you for your generosity.  

Your donations enable St. 

Augustine to continue to be of 

service to our Parish and our 

community. 

 

Please remember in your  

prayers  the deceased and 

his family. 

 

Jared Danielsen 

ST. PEREGRINE MASS  -   

Our Lady Queen of Peace will be            

celebrating St.  Peregrine Mass the first 

Thursday of every month. Mass begins  

at 8:00 a.m., followed immediately by 

special prayers to St. Peregrine, the 

patron saint for cancer  patients.   All  

are  welcome to come and pray. The 

next St. Peregrine Mass will be on  

Thursday,   November 4th.                   

The ACTS Retreat:  

Men over the age of 18 are invited to the  ACTS (Adoration, Community, Theology,         

Service) Retreat hosted by  Immaculate Conception Church of Columbia, IL.  The retreat    

begins on Thursday evening, October 21 with check-in at 6:30 p.m. at Immaculate       

Conception Church. Transportation will be provided  to and from the retreat center.  It 

concludes at the 11:00 a.m. Sunday, October 24 Mass at Immaculate Conception Church.  

A lunch reception will follow.  To register, please return your deposit and application to 

Immaculate Conception Church, or register online at: www.icc-columbia-il.us. 

The 2021 Catholic Service and Ministry Appeal 

Whoever believes in me will do the works that I do…   - John 14:12 

YOUR GIFT to The Catholic Service and Ministry Appeal helps Catholic Urban Programs   provide food, clothing, shelter and               

assistance of every kind to people who lack the basic necessities of life to survive.  If you haven’t yet done so, consider making             

a gift today to The Appeal and enable Catholic Urban to continue their important work.   



PRAYER AND WORSHIP 

Readings for the week of October 17, 2021 

Sunday: Is 53:10-11/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22 [22]/Heb 4:14-16/Mk 

10:35-45 or 10:42-45 

Monday: 2 Tm 4:10-17/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18 [12]/Lk 10:1-9 

Tuesday: Rom 5:12, 15, 17-19, 20-21/Ps 40:7-8, 8-9, 10, 17 [8 and 9]/

Lk 12:35-38 

Wednesday: Rom 6:12-18/Ps 124:1-3, 4-6, 7-8 [8]/Lk 12:39-48 

Thursday: Rom 6:19-23/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [Ps 40:5]/Lk 12:49-53 

Friday: Rom 7:18-25/Ps 119:66, 68, 76, 77, 93, 94 [68]/Lk 12:54-59 

Saturday: Rom 8:1-11/Ps 24:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 [cf. 6]/Lk 13:1-9 

Next Sunday: Jer 31:7-9/Ps 126:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 6 [3]/Heb 5:1-6/Mk 

10:46-52 

 

Observances for the week of October 17, 2021 

Sunday: 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Monday: St. Luke, Evangelist 

Tuesday: Sts. John de Brébeuf and Isaac Jogues, Priests, and 

Companions, Martyrs 

Wednesday: St. Paul of the Cross, Priest 

Friday: St. John Paul II, Pope 

Saturday: St. John of Capistrano, Priest; BVM 

Next Sunday: 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time; World Mission Sunday 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK 

 

Sat., Oct. 16, 4:30 p.m.  Bernadette Kimutis; Deceased 

  Poepping Family & Friends 
 

 

Sun., Oct. 17, 8:00 a.m.    For the People  

  

Sun., Oct. 17, 10:30 a.m.    Raymond & Alice Marie Goyda 

    and Peter & Anna Toporynski; 

    Cecilia Mancinas 

 

Weds., Oct. 20, 8:00 a.m.    Ken Dauphin; Marge Stivers 

 

Thurs., Oct. 21, 8:00 a.m.    Barr-Gundlach-Conaughty  

  Families;  JoAnn Fahey 

 

Fri., Oct 22, 8:00 a.m. Pat Simm Rittenhouse;  

 Clarence & Vera Schaefer 

 

Sat., Oct. 23, 4:30 p.m. Bob Blaies, Barb Miller 

 

Sun., Oct. 24, 8:00 a.m. For the People 

 

Sun.  Oct. 24, 10:30 a.m. James C. Smith; QMS 

VOCATION CORNER: “I was born in Chihuahua, Mexico, the 

home state of St. Pedro Maldonado, a martyr and Knight of  

Columbus.  Almost every parish had a portrait of St. Pedro.     

His serene countenance and Padre “Chalio”, our local parish 

priest, together became the face of the priesthood for me as    

a boy.  When I was 11, we immigrated to the United States.  I  

still wanted to be a priest but I later put this desire aside to  

pursue my version of the American dream.  I went to college 

and  planned for a successful career in industrial engineering.   

Upon graduating, however, I came to a moment of honesty and 

clarity:  I was not the happy man I had once dreamed of being.    

I then decided to put everything aside and try seminary.  The 

rest is history.”   

Fr. Maricio Carrasco; Diocese of Little Rock; 

Columbia Magazine 

GIFT BEARERS  for October 16th and 17th 

Saturday, October 16, 4:30 p.m.     Ginny Goetz & Karen Goetz 

 

Sunday, October 10, 8:00 a.m.        Mike & Debbie Clover  

                                                                        (Happy Birthday Debbie!) 

 

Sunday, October 10, 10:30 a.m.       Pam Rauckman & Ron Blaes 

 

There is a shortage of Gift Bearers, and help is needed.  If anyone 

is interested in participating as a Gift Bearer, please call Natie, at 

618-397-4070.   

LECTORS, EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS, USHERS AND SERVERS 

SATURDAY October 16th: 4:30 p.m. 

L: Pam Stout 

EM:  Susan Christ 

U: Karen Goetz & Joe Schomber 

S: Colin Trautt, Lucas Trautt & Volunteers 

SUNDAY, October 17th -  8:00 a.m. 

L:      Gary Hoeffken 

EM:   Hank Schmitt 

U:      Tim Carley & Bill Martin  

S:   Volunteers 

SUNDAY, October 17th-  10:30 a.m. 

L;         Paula Gingrich 

EM:     John Gingrich 

U:     John & Mary Therese Hoffmann 

S:         Sarah Gingrich, Hannah Gingrich & Volunteer 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time – 17 October 2021  

Isaiah 53:10-11.  Psalm 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22.  Hebrews 4:14-16.  

Mark 10:35-45.   

What Do You Wish?  We go to Jesus all the time, asking,    

pleading, wanting.  We ask to be healthy; we plead to be safe; 

we want this, that, and the other for ourselves and for those we 

love.  In our going to him, Jesus asks:  “What do you wish me to 

do for you?”  Then he listens.  Sometimes our asking is right on.  

Sometimes it is pushy, overly ambitious, seeking top-dog     

status.  Then Jesus says, do not be a bad king or queen;          

instead, act like a slave, be a servant.  Grasping the cross is   

the way to the Kingdom of God.   

�� What honor or prestige do I want that I really do not need?   

�� When next I ask Jesus for what I wish, what needs of oth-

ers will I also add to the list?   

How will I serve and when will I serve others this week?   



HAPPENINGS 

Our Diocesan Chapter for Catholic     

Relief Services invites you to take a  

few chances on a Handstitched Quilt 

RaBe for Covid and Hunger Relief. 

Covid has led to 130 million new people 

falling into poverty this year in our 

world.  Through our Catholic Relief    

Services, the US Catholic Church       

continues to respond to vulnerable 

communities in 110 countries.  Will you 

be a sign of hope for those now in       

desperate situations?  Please mail your 

check made out to “Catholic Relief     

Services”, with your name and phone 

number,  to St Rose Catholic Church, 

18010  St Rose Road,  St Rose, Il. 62230 

by October 25, 2021.   The beautiful 108 X 

108 inch Quilt will be raSed on October 

30th (Every $5.00  will receive a raSe 

entry, and every $20.00 will receive five 

entries)  All raSe sales will be donated 

to CRS. 

NATIONAL	SHRINE	OF	OUR	LADY	OF	THE	SNOWS	�																

VISITORS	CENTER�

ACTS	OF	THE	APOSTLES	SCRIPTURE	STUDY	�	THREE	�	PART	

SERIES			�

	�

Presenter:  Mark Etling, PhD.�

Saturdays, Oct 23, 30, Nov 6, 10 am � 12 Noon�

�

The Acts of the Apostles is a fast�paced, imaginative story about 

early Christianity that is steeped in traditional Judaism, yet   rad-

ically new. Acts tells the story of the fateful decision by the Apos-

tles to proclaim the good news of Jesus to both Jews and Gentiles.�

Join us as we discuss this dramatic, fateful turn in the history    of 

Christianity.  �

Cost: $30 for series; $10 per session.  For more information,  call 

618-394-6281.  

Register online at: 

https://snows.org/ministries/spiritual-programs/ 

The Serra Club of St. Clair County is an organization of Catholic 

men and women dedicated to foster and a�rm vocations to the 

Priesthood and vowed religious life.  Our purpose is to pray for 

vocations and  inform our community the need for vocations. We 

provide many social events for our Priests, Deacons and Nuns. 

We sponsor  occasional visits to the Seminaries for our grade and 

high students guided by a priest or a seminarian.   You are most 

welcome to be a part of our organizations.  Our group meets   

every First Friday of the month at the Shrine of our Lady of the 

Snows.  We begin Mass at 11:45 am, follow by lunch and a brief 

meeting , and a  prominent speaker.   Additional    information 

please call Marvin Winkeler  (402 214-1155 or  

Mel Lucash 618-531-4244. 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS!       
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FUNERAL HOMES

233-5400
Family Owned

www.rennerfh.com

steliz.org

2900 Frank Scott Parkway West 
 Suite 920-B, Belleville 

Stephen J. Clement • 234-7181

Copper Bend 
PHARMACY

Belleville Supply Company
Plumbing • Heating • Industrial Supplies

700 S. 3rd St.                P: (618) 233-3333 
Belleville, IL 62220       F: (618) 233-8535

www.bellevillesupply.com 
https://www.facebook.com/
BellevilleSupplyCompany/

Contact Trey Hill
to place an ad today!

thill@4LPi.com or
(800) 950-9952 x2613

Greg Mehochko 
Field Agent 

618-367-1553 
greg.mehochko@kofc.org

Protecting Catholic families since 1882.

Life Insurance • Long Term Care Insurance 
Retirement Annuities • Disability Income Insurance


